
June 3, 2021 

Laurel Park Board Meeting 

Started 5:35 PM by Scot Stokes with Irv Wilke, Jon Rutt, Evan Bruce, Phyllis Bromgard, Richard Herr, and 

Matt Wheeler. 

No Public Comment 

Irv moved Evan 2nd to approve the minutes of the May 6 meeting. 

New Business: 

Nick Altonoga explained the options available for selling a piece of park property on W 12th Street to Ron 

and Todd Harmon to extend 13th Ave into a new parcel with 12 lots for homes. The Park Board 

requested any proceed be left to the Park Budget for improvements at other parks. 

Richard Close from the American legion wanted to give the Park Board a heads up on the condition of 6 

old light poles surrounding the legion baseball field. May need to replace. Some discussion ensued of 

possible costs and who would pay for. Nothing decided. 

Old Business: 

Campground rules is under review by the city attorney. Signage for the Campground is being made. 

Riverside Park - Repairs to Jaycee Hall to repair wiring and safety lighting were awarded to a contractor. 

The new waterline to Riverside Park was awarded and should be done this year. 

Pickle Ball – Group is organizing to start fundraising. 

Skateboard Park group is actively raising funds and is having a fundraiser in a few weeks. 

Kids Kingdom updated us on the funds raised, $90,000 towards a $150,000 budget.  

No pool this summer for lack of lifeguards. 

Summer mowing help has been difficult to hire and is causing the regular employees to mow. 

Richard moved and Irv 2nd to adjourn. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:25 

Jon Rutt 


